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The North Burns Cemetery Association 
May 1, 2021 

Dear Association Members: 
Spring 2021 presents us with a continuing challenge living in a pandemic. With the 
Coronavirus pandemic still looming over our heads, the North Burns Cemetery 
Association will be again delaying our annual board meeting until Labor Day 
2021. The board will update members with the time and location at a later date. 
The 2020 annual meeting of the North Burns Cemetery Association was postponed 
due to the pandemic; therefore, no minutes are available. 
There have been six interments to date in 2020-2021. 
Beverly has once again contributed herculean support for the cemetery cleaning the 
bird houses and painting poles, filling sunken graves and managing the lawn 
maintenance. Unfortunately, after the bird houses were cleaned it became clear that 
the “bird-do” was the glue that held them together. A search is currently underway 
to find an economical replacement that will survive the weather of Western 
Oklahoma. If you would like to recommend a replacement, please let one of the 
board members know or just email the cemetery board at the address below. 
All board members continue to donate time and resources for the upkeep of our 
cemetery and request your support. 
The cemetery endowment fund has been running a deficit for several years. Low 
interest rates and royalties, are not sufficient to meet the annual operating 
expenses. Your contributions are required to meet the cost of maintenance and 
upkeep. You might consider including North Burns Cemetery as part of your estate 
planning. 
Contributions should be mailed to Beverly Mullins, Treasurer, North Burns 
Cemetery at Post Office Box 25 Burns Flat, OK 73624.  
We appreciate your support.  
Sincerely, 

 

Terry L. Shinn 
Secretary 
North Burns Cemetery Association 

Post Office Box 25 
Burns Flat, OK 73624 
21346 East 1170 Road, 
Foss, OK 

Board Officers 2019 - 2021 
• Chris Ruiz, President   (580) 330-2781 
• Steve Kennemer, Vice President (580) 243-7859 
• Beverly Mullins, Treasurer   (580) 331-8655 
• Terry L. Shinn, Secretary  (713) 213-5106 
• Christina Schneberger, Member (580) 243-7215 
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